The Board of Supervisors

county Administration Building 1025 Escobar Street Martinez, California 94553-1293

John M. Gioia, 1st District Candace Andersen, 2nd District Diane Burgis, 3rd District Karen Mitchoff, 4th District Federal D. Glover, 5th District Contra Costa County





November 8, 2022

Dear California Fire Safe Council,

The Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors authorizes Contra Costa County Fire Protection District to apply on behalf of Contra Costa County for the 2022 California Fire Safe Council County Coordinators Grant Project and serve as the grant sub-recipient. Our board is confident that Contra Costa County Fire Protection District can execute the scope of the grant program and meet project metrics and deliverables.

Contra Costa County Fire Protection District is aware that, as a sub-recipient, they will be required to work closely with the Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors and other fire mitigation groups within the county to meet the County Coordinators grant objectives of educating, encouraging, and developing county-wide collaboration and coordination. Our Board is prepared to support and assist Contra Costa County Fire Protection District in the execution of these project goals.

Should you require additional confirmation of Contra Costa County's support of Contra Costa County Fire Protection District, the Board of Supervisor's office may be reached at 925-655-2000 or email clerkoftheboard@cob.cccounty.us.

Signed,
Chair, Supervisor Karen Mitchoff, Board of Supervisors
Date